Mangrove

19.09.2023
Dear Parents,

We are delighted that you have given consent to let your child visit the Bangabandhu Army Museum on
September 21 Thursday.

For your kind information, there are some important instructions mentioned below. Please guide your child
accordingly for the excursion.

» Students’ arrival time at the school premises is at 8:30 am.

» Students’ dismissal time is at 2:00 pm from the school.

» School uniform is mandatory for everyone.

» Everyone needs to carry their napkins and tissue paper.

» Students should have breakfast in the morning. They might bring a small bottle (PET bottle) of water which
needs to leave in the bus before entering the museum.

» No one is allowed to carry water bottles inside the museum. The school will provide water in the museum
if needed.

» Students are not allowed to carry any kind of jewelry, money, or electronic devices (E.g., mobile phone,

smartwatch, etc.).

Students prone to motion sickness are advised to take medicine in the morning.

No one will be allowed to join directly from home.

No one will be allowed to leave directly from the museum.

Only teachers and admin executive will accompany the students on the trip.

School will provide light snacks to the students at the end of the trip.
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Parents are requested to drop off and pick up their children from school on time.

There will be no regular classes that day for class 2-10.
Regards,

Mangrove



